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CTIF wishes to react to the initiative taken by the expert from the United States of America to simplify the 
communication laid down in the transport documents with respect to the needs of information conveyed to 
emergency response personnel. 
 
During the initial phase of a response to a hazardous materials incident, information is mainly retrieved via 
the UN-number. Responders are therefore familiar with the use of common family names. 
 
However, if there is support for the proposal from the expert from the United States of America, responders 
would only find sufficient information for the first phase of an emergency response. 
 
If during the course of an accident more specific information is required, special databanks are consulted and 
the retrieval of data via the technical name will result in more precise information than could be achieved via 
the more generic family name.  
 
Thus CTIF would like to recommend that there is no change to the current requirements. 
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